

## Don't forget to visit our website, <u>www.newenglandafs.com</u>

## November 2016,



## **December 2, 2016,**

## **Chapter Holiday Party**

Come and join the merrymaking and festivities as the New England Foundry Association members travel to Newport, RI to see, "Nana's Naughty Knickers".

The holiday party will be held at the Newport Playhouse and Cabaret Restaurant on Friday December 2, 2016.

There will be a buffet dinner followed by the performance of "Nana's Naughty Knickers" Tickets are \$50.00 each and can be paid for by using our Paypal button on our website. Make sure you click on the right button as the regular meeting button is also on the webpage.

Looking forward to a night of fun and entertainment, further details below:

In other breaking news, the Chapter's Board of Directors met and toured the Manufacturing Center at Wentworth Institute of Technology. We visited their sand foundry, machining center and various other classrooms at the facility.

All were impressed with both the school and the enthusiasm of the students in both learning and getting hands on experience.

The chapter had funded a scholarship at Wentworth and we were able to meet the 2016/2017 recipient of the scholarship. This young man impressed us with his maturity and eagerness to

learn how to make things and design methods to make them better.

The chapter will continue its relationship with the Institute and make an additional contribution to the school so it can continue its mission of educating the next crop of engineers and entrepreneurs.

On behalf of myself and the Board members, I would like to say Thank You to all the veterans and their families for their service to our country. Our men and women in uniform deserve our respect and thanks for their sacrifice. Veteran's day is this Friday and we all need to take a moment to reflect on the sacrifices and challenges they face to protect our country.



Finally, in just a few weeks we will celebrate Thanksgiving, another day to give thanks for all the bounty we have in this country. Take the time to enjoy your family and friends along with all the football, turkey, ham and trimmings. We've worked hard all year and we deserve a day to celebrate and enjoy ourselves.



I can be contacted at emarczyszak@burndy.com

As a reminder, we have a New England Chapter page on LinkedIn and a Facebook page, both of which are being used to announce upcoming events. If you aren't able to connect on either, please let me know and we'll get you set up.

Thanks for your continued support, Ed Marczyszak

Chairman



www.newenglandafs.com